
City of Greeley, Colorado 

COUNCIL SPECIAL WORKSESSION REPORT 

Greeley City Council Vision and Strategic Planning Retreat 

February 18, 19, and 20, 2022 

 

 

The Special Worksession began at 4:05 p.m. on Friday, February 18, 

and at 8:00 a.m. February 19, and 20, 2022 at the Downtown Greeley 

Adult Activity Center, 1010 6th Street. 

 

Those present were Mayor John Gates and Councilmembers Tommy 

Butler, Deb DeBoutez, Dale Hall, Ed Clark, Brett Payton, and Johnny 

Olson. Also present were City Manager Raymond Lee, Deputy City 

Manager Paul Fetherston, Interim Deputy City Manager Becky Safarik, 

City Attorney Doug Marek, and Interim City Clerk Stacey Aurzada. 

 

The focus of the three-day Retreat revolved around Team Building, 

Visioning, Strategic Priority Setting and Identification of Roles and 

Guidelines for the Council and Staff. 

 

The Special Worksession adjourned at 8:45 p.m. on Friday, February 18,  

at 5:05 p.m. on Saturday, February 19, and 4:00 p.m. on Sunday, February 

20, 2022. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

John D. Gates, Mayor 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Stacey Aurzada, Interim City Clerk 
 


